
Howdy Aggie Moms! 

For the LOVE of AGGIES!! 

Northwest Harris County Aggie Mothers’ Club 
February General Meeting 

Nicholas Taunton ’07, Director of Development,  
The Association of Former Students 

Bring your dear for food, chocolate and beer! 
Tuesday, February 14th, 2017 

Houston Distributing Company 
7100 High Life Drive 
Houston, Tx 77066 

Boutique Craft time at 6pm – Come sit, sand and visit! 

Social Time & Refreshments 6:30pm and Meeting starts at 7:15pm  
Bring food and get an extra door prize ticket.  

If you know any families that their students have recently gotten their Aggie 
acceptance letter, please invite them to come join the club! We welcome new 

members all year long! 
 

 Looking Ahead 

March is Student Group Presentations! We invite students to come promote their Aggie clubs what they do 

and how our financial assistance can help the organization in the coming year. Please have them contact Lisa 

Ostrander with Programs to reserve a spot on the agenda. Texasaggiemom14@gmail.com The meeting will by 

March 14th so if they are home for spring break please ask them to come share their organization with us! 

We still have RTIC cups for sale at the meeting at the Care Packages table. For questions contact Kiersten 

O’Malley at 832-671-2493 or omalleyfam3@sbcglobal.net.  

Family Weekend is coming April 7th – 9th Head to Aggieland to enjoy the activities, games and Aggie 

shopping! We are looking for volunteers to help fill the shifts for our booth, set up and take down. It is a huge 

weekend for our club and raises so much of our scholarship money. Please email Nancy Teague for more 

details at nteague37@gmail.com.  

Northwest Harris County Texas A&M University Mothers' Club is an organization that promotes and supports 

Texas A&M University students and their families.  We depend on the generosity of our members and 

community to help in our fundraising efforts. 

We truly appreciate your support of our club! 

 

Gig’em & God Bless, 

Summer Perkins 

NWHC Aggie Mother’s Club 

Club President 2016/17 

China 

Luncheon 

February 18th 

Buy your tickets at 

this meeting 

Last chance to reserve 

your table or just buy a 

ticket and we will find 

you a table to join. This is 

an enjoyable and creative 

fundraiser that you will 

not want to miss! 
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281-732-8999 

summer@nhh-realty.com 

 


